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July 26, 2019 

Mr. Chuck Creekmore 

Hilcorp Energy Company 

1111 Travis Street 
Houston, Tx. 77002 

Adrienne Sandoval, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

RE: WITHDRAWAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE DHC-5011 APPLICATION 

Hilcorp Energy Company 

State Com Well No. 001A (API 30-039-21925) 

Unit P, Sec 16, T30N, R7W, NMPM, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Mr. Creekmore: 

The Division has received the request for withdrawal of Administrative Order DHC-5011 for the 

Hilcorp Energy Company (OGRID 372171; "Applicant") State Com Well No. 001A on July 24, 
2019. 

The Division will honor your request, and your application will be cancelled. 

Sincerely, 

Adrienne Sandoval 

Director 

AS/mam 

cc: Oil Conservation Division Hobbs 
New Mexico State Land Office - Oil, Gas, and Minerals 

Well File 30-039-21925 

1220 South St. Francis Drive• Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone (505) 476-3441 • Fax (505) 476-3462 • email: www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd 



McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 

Chuck Creekmore <ccreekmore@hilcorp.com> 
Wednesday, July 24, 2019 9:36 AM 

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Cc: Etta Trujillo 
Subject: [EXT] State COM 1A, 3003921925, Rio Arriba, NM 

Mike: 

Hilcorp Energy Company requests to withdraw our Application for Downhole Commingling for the captioned well. We 
apologize for any inconvenience to NMOCD in processing it. 

Best Regards, 

Charles E (Chuck) Creekmore 
Division Landman - San Juan Basin 
Hilcorp Energy Company, 1111 Travis, Houston, TX 77002 
832.839.4601 (direct), 505.320.9910 (cell), 713.209.2420 (fax) 
ccreekmore@hilcorp.com 

This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information 
and is intended for the recipient(s) only. In the event you receive 
this message in error, please notify me and delete the message. 

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential information intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. In addition, this 
communication may be legally privileged. If the reader of this e-mail is not an intended recipient, you have received this e-mail in error and any review, 
dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and 
permanently delete the copy you received. 

While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, ii is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission, 
opening or use of this message and any attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. No responsibility is accepted by the company in this regard and 
the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers appropriate. 
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